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Important Dates

The PFEC Pantry
    At PFEC, we realize times are tough and some of our families may need a little extra help with
groceries after the holidays. Starting in January and while supplies last, PFEC will be offering a food
pantry. All requests for assistance will be completely confidential. Requests may be made through our
birth-to-three and preschool family educators. See contact information below.  
Call or Text    

 Preschool Family Educators              Birth-to-Three Family Educators
   Amy 309-613-4972                     Neta 309-613-9255        

Kari 309-613-4956                    Sharee 309-613-9122
                                               Annette 309-613-9132

                                                 Christina 309-613-9210

APRIL 11th: Back to school after Spring

Break

APRIL 12th: Diaper pick up

APRIL 14th: Play group 9:30-10:30 @ PFEC

APRIL 25th and 26th: Preschool screening

APRIL 21st: Early Dismissal (no PM PFEC

classes

Mission Statement
The mission of the Prenatal to three program is

to provide parents with the knowledge to

recognize they are the child’s first teacher.

Parent’s will have the awareness of their child’s

needs to provide quality and early opportunities

to gain the skills needed to become responsible,

productive citizens and lifelong learners. 

 

Preschool Family Education Center 1000 Koch St.

309-477-4730
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